Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. on April 8,1996, by Vice Pres. Steve
lohnsgn.  Larry Rensberger, Bruce Shaw, Dave Magley, Julia Rensberger, Rod Birk, Ben Ames and 3 residents
were present. Minutes of March meeting were read and approved. Claims for April were approved.
In old business, Don Fleck has not yet given the board any quotes for water service repairs. Barry Ehinger
from Bonar has not contacted the board with any information on grants.  The drain at the Fire Dept tabled. The
drain n Amold St. has been tabled. Trees have been dropped . Larry made the notion to retain D, Hostetler to
pUL injnew retaining wall with cap, sidewalk along wall, sidewalk to Log cabin, and the steps in alley with the cost
around $5,700.00. Also pour floor in Water Tower and 2' x 3' sidewalk at Chippewa and Adams St. Bruce will
checkto see if amount is correct Steve 2nd earried 3-0. The fuel tank has baen tabled. The countertap and sink
have yet fo be installed at the wastewater treatment plant, should be done within the next 3 or 4 weeks. The new
Nightyvatchiman is Ben Ames and he will be working around 24 hrs a week. Larry made motion to sign permit for
the Ministenal Assodation to get new sign put up, Steve 2nd carried 3-0.
Ift new bisiness, A ditizen concerned about unlicensed vehicles in neighbors yard causing a problem. Dave
ite letter about our ordinance for unlicensed vehicles. Bruce will get notices for junk cars for next meeting,
ill check to see if he can get someone to oversee the Ball Diamend for the season. Bruce will check into
getting outfield fence repaired. Ben had a list of street lights that are not working properly and Steve will call PSI to
have them checked. VanBuskirk Ins Managers would like to quote Town Insurance for the year. Bruce is to gat
quotes for paving on Chippewa from Allen to ST RD 16, West 5t. at Allen and | blodk sast of West on Allen.
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The next regular board meeting will be May 13, 1996 .
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